
























































Finally, attached is the dues notice for the current year that began June 1%, 1 hope you
will continue to support us despite the temporary lapse of the newsletter. We will get
back into publishing it with the September/October issue-

Looking forward to seeing you at our next and future meetings,

John Caspole, President



















































